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Please support SB 798. Not all states have the same type of units, requiring 

specialized skill sets. Providing incentives such as state school tuition costs, would 

entice those from neighboring states to look favorably upon serving in the Oregon 

National Guard. Even to move to Oregon to serve and go to school. One more tool in 

the tool box for recruiters to get and maintain unit strength, which ultimately provides 

more federal funding for the Oregon National Guard. 

Thank you for your support, 

CW5 (Ret) Terry Swartwout 


